
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

EMERGING LEADERS COUNCIL MEETING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular Emerging Leaders Council 

Meeting scheduled to be held on October 22, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. is cancelled due to 
lack of quorum. 

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Emerging Leaders Council is November 
26, 2018. 

For further information, please contact the Emerging Leaders staff liaison at 

951.413.3006.

Dated and Posted:  October 19, 2018




